
Date of announcement of the second competition

We would like to inform that on Jan 17th, 2022 on the website wib.port.org.pl/en in the tab: Call
Announcements, it is planned to publish a Call for the 2nd Competition to select Research Teams
conducting scientific activity in the form of a Virtual Research Institute. We encourage you to follow
our website.
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